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Watts Remy

From: Cyndi Karp <cyndikarp@peak.org>
Sent: Tuesday, February 26, 2019 9:44 PM
To: SENR Exhibits
Cc: #.LC Comm. Claire Hall; #Newport Mayor Dean Sawyer; Rep Gomberg
Subject: Support SB 90 Single Use Straws

Dear Oregon Senate Committee on Environment & Natural Resources,  
  
I support SB 90,  
Prohibits restaurant from providing single-use plastic straw to consumer unless 
consumer requests straw. 
This is a good start to reduce the use of single-use plastic straws.   
  
It would be even better to have only have reusable washable or wax paper straws in 
Oregon & completely ban one use plastic straws. 
  
Thank you for your full consideration of this important issue to Oregon’s Ecosystem.   
  
Sincerely,  
  
Cyndi Karp  
Waldport OR 97394   


